
50,000 Wally, 

1030 AM STEREO, 

Indianhead, MD 

July 15, 1986 

Mr. Kermit Geary 
1266 Riverview Drive 
Walnutport, PA 18088 

Dear Mr.Geary: 

WBZE received your letter pertaining to your receiving our 

radio signal. We are more than happy to confirm your 

information and invite you to continue tuning us in and 

reporting to us on the quality of the signal and/or 

programming. It's encourging to know we are being heard 

and we are always glad to confirm that reception. 

Thank you again for contacting us. 

Sincerely, 

J'éf Bennett / 

Waldorf Commercial Center 
Box 3B, Montgomery Lane 

Waldorf, MD 20601 
(301) 870-8700 

CAPTURE THE POWER 


